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HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) IN REGION Ili
OFFERING INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY EDUCATION
(ITE) PROGRAMS

Subject REGIONAL ASSEMBLY ON INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY
EDUCATION (RAITE) 2024

Date : September 13, 2024

This Office endorses the subject undertaking “Regional Assembly on Information
Technology Education (RAITE) 2024”, organized and hosted by the Philippine Society of
Information Technology Educators (PSITE) — Central Luzon on October 24, 2024, at the
Sports and Cultural Center (SCC), Angeles University Foundation, Angeles City. The
focus of the conference is: “Navigating the Al-Driven Future: Education, Ethics and
Innovation.”

The event aims to provide knowledge on how Al can transform education by preparing
individuals with the necessary skills for the future and address ethical concerns such as
privacy, fairness, and accountability, ensuring responsible Al development and use.

Should there be any queries/clarifications and for further details about the event, please
coordinate with the following:

Prof. Eugene Perez Dr. Raquel C. Adriano

Chair, RAITE 2024 Co-Chair, RAITE 2024
Program Coordinator, BSIT Head, Data Management Office
Bulacan State University Bulacan State University
Mobile: 099913515007 Mobile: 09086688957

Participation is voluntary and subject to the approval of the HEI head.

Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.
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